
 

 

Castle Creations Embraces New FAA Regulations 
For Immediate Release 
 

Olathe KS, June 23, 2016 – Castle Creations, the leader in electronic drive 
solutions for unmanned aircraft systems, welcomes the new Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA) regulation announced this week. The new 
rules will make it easier for American businesses, farmers, nonprofits and 
government agencies to use drones in their work.  

Tuesday, the Department of Transportation’s Federal Aviation 
Administration finalized the first operation rules for routine commercial use 
of small unmanned aircraft systems (UAS or “drones”), opening pathways 
towards fully integrating drones into the nation’s airspace.  

“These new regulations open up a world of exciting possibilities for not only 
Castle Creations, but our commercial customers as well. We are quite 
pleased that the FAA is forming a more accepting policy in the industry,” 
said Castle Creation’s President Jonathan Feldkamp. 

The new rule (outlined here) will become effective in 60 days, replacing the 
current FAA scheme that requires commercial drone operators to spend 
months waiting for an FAA exemption and to employ a pilot with a manned 
aircraft license from the FAA. It offers safety regulations for unmanned 
aircraft drones weighing less than 55 pounds that are conducting non-
hobbyist operations. 

The tough regulations have been a thorn in the side of business owners for 
years and have made it difficult for them to take a deeper dive into the 
benefits of utilizing drones in the industry.  

“The innovative work we will be able to provide for our customers is 
endless,” said Brian O’Donnell, Director of Sales and Marketing for Castle 
Creations. “Our customers in the agriculture, energy and rescue industries 
are very excited about these new rules and what it is going to do for their 
bottom line. Castle Creations is excited about this growing opportunity and 
pleased to be a part of it.”   

http://www.faa.gov/uas/media/Part_107_Summary.pdf


 

 

According to industry estimates, the rule could generate more than $82 
billion for the U.S. economy and create more than 100,000 new jobs over 
the next 10 years. 

For Castle Creations’ customers, it couldn’t be better timing. This week 
Castle Creations has released a firmware update that gives our commercial 
customers some much needed features such as reverse thrust and 
improved failure recovery technology. This will be followed by a release for 
FPV racers and a new platform shortly thereafter. Castle Creations 
continues to invest in R&D that will lead the industry for years to come. 
 
About Castle Creations  
Castle Creations, Inc. is a global manufacturer that has challenged the 
limits of technology since 1997.  Based in Olathe, KS USA, Castle 
continues to pioneer high-performance electronic speed controls (ESC) and 
motors for the radio controlled (R/C) air, multi-rotor and car enthusiast 
markets as well as commercial UAV and drone markets.   Our custom 
products continue to deliver high-performance electric drive solutions that 
are commonly used in motion control applications. For more information 
about our complete line of ESCs, drives, brushless motors and 
accessories, visit us online at www.CastleCreations.com or email 
sales@castlecreations.com 
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